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Dear Editor,

Enclosed with this letter is an article titled “Bilateral Carotid Body Paraganglioma” for your consideration for publication as “Medical Image” in Acta Médica Portuguesa journal. All listed authors attest that they substantially participated in the preparation of the original and that this article has not been published in any journal before. Your consideration is highly appreciated. Should you have any question, concern or suggestion, please feel free to contact us at the address, e-mail address, phone number or fax number provided.

Sincerely,

Thiti Snabboon, M.D.
Corresponding Author
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